
 

 

 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    

TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: David Tindall 

Acting Chief of Police 

    

SUBJECT: NEW PHLEBOTOMY SERVICES 

PROVIDER 

DATE: February 2, 2021 

    

   
Bulletin# 2021-003 

    

Effective February 1, 2021, Central Medical Lab is no longer providing phlebotomy services.  Bay 

Area Phlebotomy and Laboratory Services is the new service provider for all blood draws.  The 

procedures to have a phlebotomist dispatched have not changed.  Department members may either 

request a response through Communications or contact Bay Area Phlebotomy and Laboratory Services 

directly at   

 

 

  

 

         

        David Tindall 

        Acting Chief of Police 
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